
 

 
 
 
 
 

Have you been diagnosed with 
Barrett’s Oesophagus? 
The BOSS trial could  

be for you 

 
 
 

 
 
 
We are conducting the BOSS study 
because we are not sure whether 
regular endoscopy, is beneficial to 
patients with Barrett’s oesophagus or 
whether using patients’ symptoms could 
be just as good.  It should be important 
to find out if regular endoscopy benefits 
patients before routinely offering it. 
 

 

 
 
 
To see if the BOSS trial is right for you please ask your Hospital Doctor / Research Nurse 
for further information 
 
Or contact the BOSS Trial Team at: 
Leadon House 
Gloucestershire Royal Hospital 
Great Western Road 
Gloucester GLI 3NN 
Telephone: 08454 225465 
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